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Presented By: Sue Holmes , Lead Governor 
Purpose 

To provide assurance to the Council of Governors regarding 
the activities of the Membership and Engagement Committee 
 

Approval  

Assurance x 

Update  

Consider  

Strategic Objectives 

To provide 
outstanding 
care 

To promote and 
support health 
and wellbeing 

To maximise the 
potential of our 
workforce 
 

To continuously 
learn and 
improve 

To achieve 
better value 

x x x x x 
Overall Level of Assurance 

 Significant Sufficient Limited None 

  x   

Risks/Issues     

Financial N/A 

Patient Impact N/A 

Staff Impact N/A 

Services N/A 

Reputational N/A 
Committees/groups where this item has been presented before 

N/A 
 

Executive Summary 

One meeting was held during this quarter and it was very positive and well attended. 
 
The Young members’ project is now gathering pace.  I was interviewed by Josh from West Notts 
College and that can be seen in this month’s Trust Matters.  There are also many items for young 
members with a Pharmacist interview and other links.  I urge you all to look at it and hopefully 
contribute in the future; ‘Introducing governors’ where Lawrence Abrams contributed this month. 
 
I think we were all disappointed not to be starting ‘Meet your Governor’ sessions in person this 
month but we must follow the advice given by the Chief Nurse.  Hopefully these will resume in the 
very near future as national lockdown restrictions are eased. 
 
At the Forum on 20th April 2021 there was a very interesting presentation from David Ainsworth to 
consider what role SFHFT can play in Population Health management and I hope by the next 
meeting that we will have ‘fleshed up’ ways to work with Notts Healthcare, Healthwatch and the 
CCG in schemes which allow all governors to actively participate. 
 
This presentation provoked a good discussion on local schemes etc. and it was asked if middle 
managers received training in system working. 
 

 


